
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−0319/1dn

TJD:eev:rs

October 30, 2012

To Stuart Ewy:

In redrafting 2011 Senate Bill 78 regarding the Senior Care waiver and use of moneys,
I noticed that in the original bill I had not included the federal appropriation as a
source of moneys to fund the purposes in the draft.  In this redraft, I added the federal
moneys appropriation, s. 20.435 (4) (pg), to the list of accounts from which, if there is
money remaining, the department must pay for the cost reduction and formulary
additions.  If you want to keep 2011 Senate Bill 78 as it originally read, please contact
me and I can draft a version without the federal appropriation.

Should you have any questions or redraft instructions, please contact me.

Tamara J. Dodge
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−7380
E−mail:  tamara.dodge@legis.wisconsin.gov


